
NSPCC Number Day 

 
Each year we join schools and nurseries across the UK for the NSPCC 
mega maths fundraising day. We take part in Dress up for Digits and 
have a fun-filled day of maths activities and games, while raising 
money to support NSPCC services such as Speak out Stay safe and 
Childline. 
 
We have so much fun as children and staff come into school dressed 
up as anything to do with a number.  

 

 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/ 


